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Please do not allow these people in Washington to dictate how we vote in Oregon.  

Voting by mail is easy, safe and allows us to deliberate the issues in the comfort of 

our own homes and in our own time.  It also allows people who have mobility issues 

or who are working to vote with ease. Ballot drop off boxes are easily found and 

utilized.  This administration has been touting leaving all kinds of things to the states 

(example:  education funding and oversight), so why all of a sudden are they trying to 

take away our way of voting here in Oregon?  This is yet one more issue that they 

should leave well enough alone!  Hands off our Oregon voting!  Ms. Sakre K. Edson, 

PhD 


